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Dear doctors: 

 

I am Kristianne Rachel P. Medina-Liabres, a nephrologist from the Philippines and a diplomate of 

the Philippine Society of Nephrology. I am currently completing my Fellowship training at Seoul 

National University Bundang Hospital. We did not get an English Editing Certificate for this case 

report as I, the primary author, am a native speaker of the English language. 

 

Thank you very much for your consideration of our manuscript. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kristianne Medina-Liabres 

Seoul National University Bundang Hospital 


